
BOARD MINUTES  
REGULAR MEETING 

GORE SCHOOLS CONFERENCE ROOM 
1200 N. HWY 10 

GORE, OK 74435  
DATE: NOVEMBER 14, 2016 

TIME: 6:00 P.M. 
 
President Richard Smith called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with members present: 
Dennis Fields, Cody Sloan, Richard Smith, Bradford Montgomery, and Jerry McGrew. 
Administration present: Lucky McCrary Supt., Belinda Madding minutes clerk. 
 
Gracie Batesole gave the invocation. 
 
 Richard Smith led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
All members present. 
 
Richard Smith made a motion to approve agenda items a-i, approving General Fund P.O. 
#s 176-225, Building Fund P.O. #s 29-43, Sinking Fund P.O.# 1, Fundraiser for FCCLA 
change to Popcorn balls to replace the Pumpkin rolls and Jerry McGrew seconded. All 
members voted yes. 
 
Board heard from Sr. Sponsor Pam Wilkinson. 
 
Richard Smith made a motion to approve old text books to be surplus and Dennis Fields 
seconded. All members voted yes. 
 
Richard Smith made a motion to approve to hire Jonathan Mewborn full time 
maintenance and Cody Sloan seconded. All members voted yes. 
 
Cody Sloan made a motion to approve to contract with Sharon Cowart for custodial 
services, $600 monthly and Bradford Montgomery seconded. All members voted yes. 
 
Richard Smith made a motion to call for board election The Board of Education of Gore 
Public School District hereby announces that statutorily qualified individuals interested in 
running as a candidate for the #2 seat, a five year term, on the Gore Board of Education 
may file to run as a candidate at the Sequoyah County Election Board between the hours 
of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., December 5 through December 7, 2016 and Cody Sloan seconded. 
All members voted yes. 
 
Richard Smith made a motion to approve Staff Holiday Gift and Cody Sloan seconded. 
All members voted yes. 
 
Principals’ Reports given: Tonya Pugh, Beverly Robison. 
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Superintendents’ Report given by Lucky McCrary. 
 
New business: Richard Smith made a motion to approve transfer from Girls Basketball to 
Boys Basketball $2251 , Chorus to Athletics $700 and Cody Sloan seconded. All 
members voted yes. 
 
President Richard Smith adjourned. 
 
 

             Pres., Richard Smith         __________________________ 
 

            Vice Pres., Cody Sloan       _________________________ 
 

            Clerk, Jerry McGrew       __________________________ 
 

            Member, Dennis Fields     _________________________ 
 

            Member, Bradford Montgomery   ___________________ 


